
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

To support the science curriculum in school, Immersive Theatres will be bringing an 

inflatable planetarium into school on Tuesday 16th April to present interactive, age -

appropriate shows. 

 

Your child’s class will each be enjoying a visit to the planetarium.   

 

Immersive Theatres do make a charge for visiting schools so we are asking you for £4.50 per 

child towards this.   

 

We do offer the facility to pay for the planetarium using Parentpay. If you do not 

already have a Parentpay account and wish to do so, please contact the office for your 

log-in details. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to school, with the money, no later than Friday 

March 22nd. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Debbie Sleep  

Headteacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 I enclose £4.50 cash in an envelope 

 

CHILD’S NAME……………………………………………………………………………. Class………………………………………  

Signed………………………………………………………… (Parent / Guardian) 

 

 

IF YOU ARE USING THE ONLINE PARENTPAY FACILITY, YOU DO NOT NEED TO 

RETURN THIS FORM.  


